
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
           

 
 

 
  

  

  

                        

  

    

RCA International Exchange Committee has been planning and conducting 
international exchange activities for foreign students and trainees, and Ryokuen 
residents. 
 Now we are planning to have 2016 Year-End Party which has become an annual 
event for the community. After the self-introduction by each participant, we will 
enjoy friendly talks, quizzes and Japanese traditional music (Koto & Shaku-hachi) 
and Peruvian folk music (Peña Jarana) performance over lunch and drinks. 
It will be a good chance to make friends or visit Japanese families. 
This party is free of charge and we have some presents for the foreign 
participants. 
We look forward to meeting you at the Party! 

In case you want to participate in the party, please inform to the following address: 

fnegishi@nifty.com  (Fuminobu Negishi) 
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